
 
 
 
Friday 14 October  
 
 
 
Dear families 

RE: Non-uniform day Friday 21 October 
 
As a school community we have been saddened by the terrible floods in Pakistan. We know that a 
number of you have relatives in Pakistan. We also know that many of you will have been directly affected 
by this tragedy and we would like to do something to help. Due to this, we will be holding a non-uniform 
day to raise money on Friday 21 October.  
 
Please ensure that your child attends school in appropriate clothing that is suitable for learning. We are 
asking for students to bring a minimum donation of £1, and donations will be collected by Form Tutors on 
Thursday 20 October.  
 
We hope to raise at least £1,000 for the Pakistan Flood Appeal, being led by the Disaster Emergency 
Committee (DEC). To find out more about the work of the DEC please visit www.dec.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Matt Sanderson 
Vice Principal  
Dixons City Academy 


